
 

 

TO:  Operations and Productions 
BULLETIN 18SEP20 

Date: September 20, 2018 
 

SUBJECT:  Hurricane Florence - UPDATE 

 

***** IMPORTANT NOTICE ***** 

 
Due to the ongoing impacts of Hurricane Florence, Towne Family of Companies will require Disaster Inspection Reports 
for counties listed below. 

State Impacted Counties 

South Carolina Berkeley, Charleston, Dorchester, Georgetown, Horry, Marion, Orangeburg, Williamsburg 

North Carolina 
Beaufort, Bladen, Brunswick, Carteret, Columbus, Craven, Cumberland, Duplin, Harnett, 
Jones, Lenoir, New Hanover, Onslow, Pamlico, Pender, Robeson, Sampson, Wayne 

  
 

For complete guidance on appraisal requirements for those areas impacted by Hurricane Florence, please 

refer to bulletin: 

Subject: Hurricane Florence  

Dated: September 17, 2018 

 

To monitor changes, please refer to the list of affected counties published by FEMA for Individual 

Assistance only at the following link:  

https://www.fema.gov/disasters 

 
Thank you,  
Operations Group  
Towne Family of Companies 

https://www.fema.gov/disasters

